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NEWS & NOTES 
A MONTHLY NEWSLETTER TO KEEP YOU INFORMED  

AUGUST 2021 501(C)3 CHARITY 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT  

TLC from the Heart Foundation 

Women of the Word  

Pictured above is Hanna Hagelstein from 

 Women of the Word with Anita Braun 

In this age of social media, we are asked to share daily to increase connections in their 

algorithms.  We’re not that advanced but I am happy to share our most recent good news and 

ask you to share it among your friends and family.  

First, we are actively seeking our most critical staff member, the Family Life Coordinator (FLC).  

Interviews are beginning this week and interested applicants are invited to apply now!  The job 

description and application are on our website www.havenofhopenm.com by clicking on Join Our 

Team.   This is a full-time position that requires that the employee live on -site Monday-Friday in 

a company provided apartment within the haven of hope cottage.   

Secondly, we are now accepting applications for admissions from single mothers to be our firs t 

residents beginning November 2021.  Applications are found on our website  under the “Learn 

More” button.   

Can I count on you to share our good news?  With your help, the perfect FLC and Resident 

candidates are just a click away!  

                                                     Anita Braun, Executive Director 

Wow!  August has arrived in a hurry.  The construction of 

Haven of Hope’s first cottage and administration buildings 

are close to completion.  Thanks to Mother Nature bringing 

us much needed rains, the completion date has been moved 

to the middle of September.   

Furniture has been ordered for the cottage and we welcome 
questions about sponsorship opportunities.  You can 
sponsor an entire room or individual pieces.  Please contact 
our Executive Director, Anita Braun, at 
abraun@havenofhopenm.com to get more information.  
Your name will forever be on the donor list and 
memorialized on a plaque in the building signifying our 
gratitude to you and all sponsors.   

Lastly, many thanks to those of you who stopped by our 

booth at the Eddy County Fair.  It was so much fun to see the 

excitement about Haven of Hope from the public!         

Anna Kelley, Board President 

 

http://www.havenofhopenm.com/
www.havenofhopenm.com%20
mailto:abraun@havenofhopenm.com


MISSION STATEMENT    Haven of Hope partners with single mothers to build hope for the future.  

VISION STATEMENT       Single mothers fearlessly lead their families because they  are empowered  

                                      to achieve their fullest potential and are equipped to manage life’s challenges.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsorship 

Opportunities 

Haven of Hope is offering 

sponsorship 

opportunities in our 

Cottage and 

Administration building.  

Current sponsorships will 

furnish the 6 bedrooms, 

living room, community 

playroom, and 

conference room.  With 

sponsor’s permission, 

plaques will be 

permanently affixed to 

Cottage and Office walls 

to honor their generous 

contribution to Haven of 

Hope.  Call Anita to learn 

more. Pictured above (L to R): FLC apartment, kitchen in the cottage, 

 administration building with new front door, and dining room in the cottage 

Did you see us at the Fair?  We had a wonderful time 

telling the community about Haven of Hope. 

If you missed us, we will be at the Red Dirt Black Gold 

Festival and the Farmers Market this month.  Stop by 

and say hi.   

We welcome all opportunities to get the word out about 

Haven of Hope.  Contact us and we can speak with your 

group or organization. 

 

Laura Netherlin, Pam Gavin, Pat Wood and Anita 

Braun at the Eddy County Fair. 


